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Hello to all Riverbay Friends and Neighbors,

For those of you whom I’ve not met, I’m Jack Scheld, President of 
Riverbay Association. I have lived at 206 Joshua Jethro for the past 
nine years - enjoying the Riverbay neighborhood as a wonderful 
place in which to live.

During this past Spring and Summer, the Association has been 
busy with many activities: The three gardens at our entrances are 

blooming. New benches for walkers and runners are in place at Pickerel Pond and 
Riverview, Lakeview and Park, and Potonumecot and Wonkapit. The May Yard Sale was a 
big success for many home owners. Our June Social was well attended. And, two weeks 
ago, the Sound Dunes performed at our August Social to a large gathering of Riverbay 
residents.

Our Riverbay Association Annual Meeting will be held at the Chatham Community  
Center on Saturday October 14 at 10am. You will receive more details later, but please 
hold this date and plan to attend.

The Association’s officers and board members are very interested in receiving feedback 
from our members. You can help us. Would you please reply to this email with your 
opinions and comments about the following:

 •   What is your opinion about the various activities that are currently being
  performed or offered by Riverbay Association?  How are we doing?

      •   What additional activities would you like to have the Association 
 perform or offer?  What other events should we sponsor?
 Would you like more benches at other locations in Riverbay?

      •   Please make any additional comments.  Be sure to include your name 
 and address so that we can reply to you.

Finally, please note that you can email me at anytime:  president@riverbay.org.  I will 
answer you promptly.  Thank you.

Regards,


